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September 5,2007 

TO: AGENCY DISTRIBUTION LIS ECD SEP 0 5 2007 

REQUEST FOR AGENCY PARTICIPATION IN THE REVIEW OF THE CPV 
SENTINEL ENERGY PROJECT, APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATION (07-AFC-3)-
SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 

On August 28,2007, the California Energy Commission received a supplement to the 
CPV Sentinel, LLC Application for Certification (AFC). This supplemental filing provides 
additional informationand clarificationsto the information in the original AFC. 

On June 25, 2007, CPV Sentinel submitted an AFC to the California Energy 
Commission to construct and operate a simple-cycle (peaking) power plant. The 
Sentinel project is a proposed nominally rated 850 megawatt (MW) electrical generating 
facility that would encompass 37 acres of land situated within unincorporated Riverside 
County, California, adjacent to the Palm Springs northern city limits. The proposed 
project consists of eight natural gas-fired General Electric (GE) LMS100 combustion 
turbine generators (CTGs) operating in simple-cycle mode. The project would supply 
quick-start peaking capacity, energy, and ancillary services into the California 
Independent System Operator's (CAISO) Los Angeles Basin Local Capacity 
Requirement Area. 

Your agency's preliminary and final determinations regarding the project's compliance 
with requirements administered by your agency are due by Thursday, November 29, 
2007 (120 days) and Monday, January 28,2008 ( I80 days), respectively. 

Enclosed is a copy (CD) of the AFC Supplement in electronic format. If you would like to 
have a hard copy of the AFC supplement sent to you, if you have questions, or if you 
would like additional informationon local agency reimbursement or on how to 
participate in the Energy Commission's review of the proposed project, please contact 
Bill Pfanner, Project Manager, at (916) 654-4206, or by email at 
b~fanner@enersv.state.ca.us.The status of the proposed project, copies of notices, 
electronic version of the AFC, and other relevant documents are also available on the 
Energy Commission's Internet web site at http://www.enerqy.ca.qov/sitinqcases/sentinel. 
You can also subscribe to receive e-mail notification of all notices at 
http://www.enerqy.ca.qov/listservers. 

Roger E!. .!!ohnsouanager 
Energy Facilities Siting and Compliance Office 
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